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Press Release                 

EMBARGOED: 1200hrs 20th November 2014
personal touch REDUCES FEES WITH NEW QUALITY-LED FEE STRUCTURE
Personal Touch Financial Services today announced the introduction of a new fee structure for 2015 based on rewarding quality amongst its adviser member firms. Overall member support fees at both firm and adviser level have been reduced by around 17%. 

The new fee calculation structure is designed to recognise firms who achieve quality standards in order that the costs of monitoring advice will sit more fairly across the network membership. The overall impact of the new structure will see around two thirds of member firms paying less overall, after taking inflation into account, for their membership in 2015 than they did in 2014.
David Carrington, marketing director of Personal Touch explains: 

“The whole concept of the traditional network model has been shown to have failings in recent times but our new strategy of ensuring the best adviser firms with high quality standards are rewarded and not forced to over-pay and subsidise others is something we believe will provide greater clarity and fairness. 

“Over the past year we have continued our commitment to reduce overall business costs whilst delivering service improvements - such as ensuring all advisers were fully prepared for MMR and launching a new and continually evolving fact find. Our ability to attract and retain advisers whose ethics and culture match our own desire to put quality first is paramount to our future success and profitability. The majority of our advisers will find their new fees are lower for next year and we will work with those that may see a small increase to improve their quality ratings and bring their fees down as quickly as possible.”
Whilst the PI market continues to be a tough one, Personal Touch renewed the network’s own PI policy on the same terms as previous years but with an increased premium which is reflected in an increased PI recharge. As in 2014 the network is continuing to subsidise this cost and its contribution towards this has increased accordingly.
To stimulate internal recruitment within adviser firms the adviser support fee for any newly recruited advisers will be waived throughout 2015.  
The new fee structure will be implemented from 1st February 2015 based on each firm’s quality rating and business volumes as of 31st December 2014. In order to allow a smooth transition to the new structure, fees in January 2015 will be the same as in December 2014.
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Notes To Editors
Personal Touch Financial Services

Personal Touch Financial Services is a privately-owned professional adviser network.  Established in 1994, the Company is authorised and regulated by the Financial Conduct Authority (FCA).  Personal Touch Financial Services provides business, technical and regulatory support to a community of highly-qualified member firms, with a focus on the mortgage and protection sector.

Personal Touch is committed to running a consumer-focused organisation with professional standards and service quality at the core of this. In its investment and pensions operation, Personal Touch operates a broad-based, restricted advice proposition with professionally qualified advisers supported by dedicated bespoke technology, compliance and business development resources.  
2014 is the 20th anniversary of the network which is now established as one of the leading mortgage distributors in the UK marketplace.

